



ADVP – Association of Document Validation Professionals

Meeting Minutes 10/06/2021

Attendees

Name	Organisation	Role
Jonathan Jensen	GBG	Chairman
Tony Machin	TrustID	Vice-Chairman
Rob Allinson	Security Watchdog	Treasurer/Secretary
Stefan Sosnowski	Ucomply	
Ayal Zirlin	Au10tix	
Anton Zdziebczok	Northrow	
Nick Harness	TIO	
Ken Hanslip	NSL	
Ian Holmes	Access IS	
Simon Horswell	Onfido	
Andi Magona	PPAC	
Adam Payne	Experian	
Alan Gooden		Liaison Officer

Apologies

Name	Organisation	Role
Dean Tuhey	PpAC	



Meeting Minutes

Item	Information
Apologies	Above
Minutes of last Meeting	Approved
Vice-Chair	Only one expression of interest – TM – comm approves appointment
Financial and Membership Update	Current balance - £5948.49 5 members outstanding 4x £2000 1x500 Chased – 3 immediate responses, one yet to respond, 1 unresponsive for some time LexisNexis – do not wish to be members
Liaison Officer Update	DCMS update sent – keeps them engaged Meeting with UKIFA last month – they see ADVP as org to work with – main goals helping public as information resource – no plans to share intel other than general trends – follow up meeting planned
Immigration Sub-Group	TM – main focus has been meeting with Home office reps – no clarity where issue with sight of physical docs will go – chip opening key to remote checks – 21 st June date could move if restrictions are not lifted – best outcome would be delay of physical doc check KH – Home Office end game is for all non-UK nationals to evidence RTW via a share code process by 2024 Employers who employ EEA nationals from 01-01-21 to 30-06-21 will have indefinite statutory excuse regardless when EEA national entered the UK Any EEA employee found without EU Settlement scheme will have until end of 2021 to apply – employers will be expected to dismiss employees who will not apply to EUSS
Intelligence Sharing	Amberhill – 9 members involved – TM/AG spoken To Amberhill – who are exploring the possibility of supplying a time limited set of data for value evaluation – not yet able to get Intel Sharing Unit to authorise sharing of data – looking at single hosted ADVP solution long term NDFU – discussions on what can be shared – update disappointing – belief a forum would be a good way of moving forward TM suggest ADVP produce a white paper listing benefits of intel sharing TM/AG to discuss further offline to develop framework
Standards Sub-Group	JJ - Agreed at last meeting to pause TM – no response to feedback on GPG45 received – can we chase
Digital Identity Sub-Group	JJ – DCMS Trust Framework – GDS concept of single sign on for all gov services would have varying levels of ID verification depending on service – would exist in parallel to trust framework – little detail or clarity available now looks like this is for private sector and GDS will have separate plan for gov services EU announced last week EU Digital Identity Scheme – overarching framework sitting over national identity schemes
AOB	Website now live RA/Kat to contact members to obtain marketing contact for any material that can be added to LinkedIn/website news feed TM – do we want to revisit some of the previously approached industry players and reengage? Comm agrees for TM to move this forward

Next meeting 16th July 2021 9:30